MOUNTAIN SPARK GAPS

The New Providence Amateur Radio Club, Inc. Vol. 6, No. 5
P. O. Box 813, New Providence, N.J. 07974 May, 1971

President Vice-President Secretary Treasurer Wilbur Fulton, W2SE Barry Cohen, W2PDG Barry Campbell, W2CGX Gordon Gibson, WN2NGD

MEETING - MAY 10, 1971

Red Cross Headquarters at Summit, N.J.

FIELD DAY PLANNING

Got your calendar marked for Field Day? If not, it's June 26, 1971 and June 27, 1971.

We are lucky to have the same dandy site as last year, and to have a hard working mamager, Russ, WB2JLW.

Plans are well under way, and Russ will outline them all at the May 10 meeting. He will make assignments and review the log keeping technique we will use.

It is imperative that everyone planning on attending field days be present at this meeting to receive the final briefing.

WANT TO SEE THE ARRL FILM?

Some have already seen the new ARRL film "The Ham's Wide World." It was shown last fall on Channel 13 and twice on other stations. Everyone who has seen it agrees that it is a fine film.

We can secure the film to show at one of our meetings if there is enough interest. It tells the story of amateur radio - a remarkable film about a remarkable hobby.

We must book the film way in advance - so give us your opinion on if and when you would like to see it.

Maybe it would make a good family program (YL'S and XYL'S), or a good program to open the season next September.

LAST ISSUE OF THE YEAR

This will be the final issue for the 1970-1971 year. Next issue will appear prior to our September 13 meeting. BUT, mark your calandar now so that you won't schedule a conflict of dates on September 13. HAVE A GOOD SUMMER - 73.